PBA President Roberto Lopez

Vice President Ronald Bentley

Secretary

Daniel Gulino

Treasurer George Caponera

Tournament
Committee
Mana Da Folio

Marc DeFelice Thomas Swindon Dear PBA Sponsor:

The New Canaan Police Benevolent Association is now planning the *Jim Martin Memorial Cops & Robbers Golf Tournament*, scheduled for September 12, 2016. The New Canaan PBA has been running the Cops & Robbers Golf Tournament since the 1970s. After Jim Martin's passing in 1991 the tournament has since been held in his honor.

The tournament generates funds for the Police Benevolent Association, which allows us to support community activities and civic organizations, as well as police families throughout the region who have suffered from illness, disability, or death of a loved one. The funds also help to support the James Martin Scholarship Fund for selected high school students.

Members of the New Canaan Police Benevolent Association volunteer their time to plan and organize the Golf Tournament and, unlike other fundraisers, **ALL** contributions go directly to our organization.

By making a donation, you will be expressing your support for the New Canaan Police Department and its Benevolent Association. Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Roberto Lopez



## **Pew Canaan Police Benevolent Association**JIM MARTIN MEMORIAL COPS & ROBBERS GOLF TOURNAMENT SPONSOR / DONATION FORM

SPONSORSHIP:	A. FLAG (\$200.)	BUSINESS NAMEADDRESS	
	B. HOLE (\$100.)	ADDRESS	
	C. CART (50.00)  MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE		
	"PLEASE CONTACT ME REGARDING A DONATION OR SPONSORSHIP"		
	DONATION DESCRIPTION:  Raffle Prizes and Promotional Items Gladly Accepted		

Please return this completed form by Monday August 22nd along with Donation, Mail to: New Canaan PBA P.O. Box 508 New Canaan, CT 06840